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Dear friend,

We would like to thank you for your letter in
which you expressed interest in participating in the
World SuTimit for Social Development to be held in
Copenhagen, Denmark, from 6 to 12 March 1995. Enclosed
please see a newsletter for NGOs providing further
details on the summit.

We are sure that your organization will greatly
contribute to the Summit. However, in order to be able
to attend, it will be necessary for your organization
r,?r ??57^ accreditation. Please find enclosed aNotification" outlining the procedure to apply for
accreditation for the third session of the Preparatory
Committee from 16 to 27 January 1995 and the Summit
itself. Please note that the annual report of your
organization should be submitted with the required
application form.

_ Applications for registration to the parallel
Social Summit, the NGO Forum *95, are not handled by
this office, and any inquiries concerning the NGO Forum

95 should be addressed to; NGO Forum »95, Njalsgade
13C, DK-2300 Copenhagen S, Denmark, Fax +45 32 96 89
19. Also, please note that registration to the NGO
Forum "95 does not include accreditation to the
Preparatory Committee sessions or to the Summit itself.

Concerning the preparatory process, please be
advised that the first session of the Preparatory
Committee was held in New York from 31 January to 11
February 1994, and the second was held in New York from
22 August to 2 September 1994. However, if you would
like to contribute to the third Preparatory Committee
session in any way, for example by preparing a
background paper, please let us know. We welcome your
contributions.

We would like to thank you for your interest in
the work of the United Nations and the World Summit for
Social Development.

Yours sincerely.

Lisbet Rubinstein
NGO Liaison Officer


